
Beginning January 1, 2020 Pope Family 
Dentistry will no longer be a PPO for Delta 
Dental. HOWEVER, will be joining the Delta 

Premier network.


What does Delta Premier mean for a 
patient who has Delta Dental?


You will still get a discounted fee, just not as much of a 
discounted fee as with a PPO.


You will get a % of coverage, just not as high of a 
coverage %. (Example: 80% coverage of a procedure 
with PPO, may be 60% coverage with Premier).


Your yearly deductible will likely increase from $50 to 
$100.


For the Delta patient who generally only comes to the 
dentist twice per year for cleanings, x-rays, and exams, it 
is estimated that this patient would pay between $20-30 
per appointment  more than they were with a PPO dentist, 
which would mean $40-60 per year per individual.


